
May 1, 2020 

 

From Community Life Services (Activities)(Pearl Birnbaum-Chairman) 

To:  Freedom Plaza Residents 

 

Even though we were not able to meet, the department has been working on various 

plans. Here are a few: 

•  
• Conversion of craft room to Multi-Faith room 
• Mother’s Day Event – if unable to participate in social gatherings by May 10th, then 

we will observe the holiday by giving away some gift prizes via a drawing.  All 
ladies of Freedom Plaza will be entered into the drawing and Angie will pull names 
“out of the hat” which will videoed and made available via a YouTube link AND we 
will deliver a Mother’s Day gift to each apartment.  

• Initial planning for Freedom Plaza 28th Anniversary event scheduled for July. 
• Initial planning for annual Christmas/Holiday multi-day tour trip.  
• LCS has begun rolling out some new programming.   We’ve started preliminary 

work on one in particular, an interactive communication portal (newsletters, digital 
signage, etc.).  

• Temporary Programs created (for the duration of non-social gathering) 

o The RAC committee has access to the FPN channel equipment in ROC’s 
office and has a person that know how to operate it, so they have 
volunteered to show a Saturday night movie beginning this Saturday 
4/18 at 7:15pm (channel 732).  Thank you to the ROC committee for 
volunteering your time and the Movie Committee for providing the 
movies.   

o “Guess Who” The Resident Is Contest 
o Spring Door Decorating Contest (supporting Marketing dept. campaign 

to increase Facebook followers) 
o Created written material and providing (limited one-on-

one) assistance to residents who are interested in learning how to use 
social media --- Skype, Facetime Google Duo  

 


